
Miss Allin & Mrs Phipps

Welcome to Year 6!



•We use our contact books in school most days.

•If children read at home, this should be written into the
contact book. 

•Spelling tests will be done in a spelling book which will stay in
school but they will write their scores in the contact book.

Contact Books



•We will be continuing with our Learning Log ‘Menu’ with lots of tasks
to complete throughout the term. Children do not have to hand one in
every week, but there will be a minimum requirement for how many
should be done each term. Completed learning logs should be handed
in by Thursday so they can be send home again on Friday.

•New spellings will be sent home for the whole term, labelled with the
date at the top to show when each set will be tested. Our spelling tests
this term will be on a Thursday.

Home Learning



Home Learning

Reading - at least 4 times a week



Accelerated Reader
•Once children have completed their reading assessment
in school, they will be given a labels with their
recommended reading level and book colours. These will
be stuck into their contact books. This assessment will be
redone each term throughout the year.

•Children will be encouraged to choose a book at the appropriate level for
them. Once they have finished a book, they will need to go online and
complete a quiz. This will be done in school.



•Our P.E. slot may change each term and ideally P.E. kits will need to be in
school everyday – sometimes we have to change our P.E. slot at short
notice.

•Children should not be bringing pencil cases in to school - all stationery
is provided in the classroom.

•Reminder that jewellery should not be worn in school (other than plain
earrings) and watches. No Smart watches please.

Notes...



Statutory Assessment
Writing





Statutory Assessment
Writing

•Handwriting must be joined and clear for children to reach the

expected standard for the end of Year 6.





SATs
SATs will be the week beginning Monday 13th May 2024

There are tests in:
• Reading

• Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling
• Maths



There will be a meeting about the ks2 SAts nearer the time.



Year 6 Curriculum
Autumn: World War Two

Spring: Charles Darwin & the Voyage of HMS Beagle
Summer: The Ancient Maya & The Rainforests

Autumn Term - Swimming at White Oak (Wednesday afternoon)
Spring term - Forest School with Mrs Verge



Contact
If you need to get in contact with me, please either write a
message in your child's contact book or send me an email

at

yearsix@high-firs.kent.sch.uk


